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May 6th 2024


Angelo D’Ariano Campaign for Secretary/Treasurer


We proudly endorse Angelo D'Ariano as Secretary/Treasurer of the Florida Professional 
Firefighters.


Angelo's unwavering dedication to the fire service and his proven leadership make him 
the ideal candidate for this crucial role. His experience in effectively managing the 
financial and administrative aspects of Palm Beach Local 2928 will help elevate the FPF 
in the future.


His track record of advocating for firefighter rights, negotiating multiple contracts, and 
managing a large multi-million dollar budget is the best resume for our future GST.


Angelo's vision for what the future of the FPF could be aligns with our values and 
aspirations within our own union. Building on the foundation of what S/T Gilbert Marsh 
has started, we could continue to be a driving force in Florida Politics 


Sincerely,


Rolin Boyd, President

Professional Firefighters of Marion County, L3169



